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                                                NOTICE OF HEARING - Continuation 

 

                                                DOCKET NO.  0802-N-38-T 
 

APPLICANT:   Suburban Cab Company, LLC 

   24 Chatham Lane 

   South Windsor, CT  06074 

 

HEARING ASSIGNED:  Tuesday, May 12, 2009 

 

LOCATION:     Department of Transportation 

      2800 Berlin Turnpike 

      Newington, Connecticut  

      Conference Room B 

 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held by the Bureau of Finance and 

Administration, 2800 Berlin Turnpike, Newington, Connecticut, on Tuesday, November 18, 2008 at 

10:00 a.m., in Conference Room B on Docket No. 0802-N-38-T for the application of Suburban 

Cab Company, LLC. 

 

Pursuant to the provisions of Sections 13b-97 and 4-177 thru 182, Connecticut General Statutes 

(C.G.S.) Suburban Cab Company, LLC seeks authorization to operate four (4) motor vehicles, in 

taxicab service within and to and from the towns of Avon, Berlin, Bloomfield, Bristol, Burlington, 

Canton, Farmington, New Britain, Newington, Plainville, Plymouth, Simsbury, Southington, and 

West Hartford. 

Deaf and hearing impaired persons wishing to attend this public hearing or requiring an interpreter 

may make arrangements by contacting the Department of Transportation's Office of 

Communications at (860) 594-3062 (VOICE ONLY) at least five (5) working days prior to the 

hearing. 

 

Parties and intervenors requiring an interpreter (translator) for this public hearing may make 

arrangements by contacting the Department of Transportation’s Administrative Law Unit at 

(860) 594-2875 at least five (5) working days prior to the hearing. 

 

If the hearing is postponed due to inclement weather, the hearing will be rescheduled for the next 

available date.  Confirmation will be sent of the new date of hearing.  For any questions 

regarding postponements, please call (860) 594-2875. 

 

Dated at Newington, Connecticut, this 20
th
 day of April. 

 

   CONNECTICUT DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 


